The website “Into Film”, which encourages schools to show films to its pupils and run film clubs, has put up some resources for children who may be watching films in the coming days (and weeks) so that they can use what they are watching to help them in their learning.
These resources can be found at: https://www.intofilm.org/news-and-views - Free activities for young people to do at home
There are also resources to be found at litfilmfest.com/home-ed.
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